From: ]

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment
Date: June 26, 2017 3:20:23 PM

————— Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-17-17 9:08 AM

To: registrar

subject: Letter of Comment - GGG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-17

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
J & | Palmer

-- Phone --
-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

We are cottage owners in NW Ontario in an unorganized area near Kenora. We find the Distribution
costs currently in place IN OUR AREA are excessive and are much greater than our usage costs. Our
permanent home is in Manitoba where we are charged by usage not usage plus distribution. Our Hydro
charges at our cottage are 3 - 4 times higher/kwh (usage plus distribution) than in MB. Our annual
charges for a few months in Ontario are higher than our annual charges for our year round home in MB!
We recommend that Distribution charges FOR AREAS SUCH AS OURS should be SIGNIFICANTLY
REDUCED not increased.

-- Attachment --
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